
Whatever You Do …           

by: Doug Kashorek 

“And whatever you do, in word or deed, do everything in the name of the 

Lord Jesus, giving thanks to God the Father through him” Colossians 3:17.  

As we enter 2022, let us view every moment as an opportunity for the gospel 

to further the cause of Christ. 

Certainly, we will treat our studies, classes, and worship services in our build-

ing, homes, or care facilities this way.  Serving many through our Clothes 

Closet & Food Pantry and collecting items for the Crisis Intervention Center, 

School Store, and others should be seen as opportunities for the gospel as 

well. 

The Centennial Committee (28 months left!) will hit the ground running on 

January 13 with a memory meeting to celebrate our past and plan for the 

future.  Exciting changes are on the horizon for our campus and staff, so we 

might reach out better into the community. 

The Young-At-Hearts have planned busy, fun, and productive times ahead.  

These events and service projects, especially after the isolation of the past 

two years, are opportunities to others they may know to become involved 

and have social interaction in Jesus’ name. 

As the year gets started, we’d like to serve 36
th
 Street’s membership by 

providing a new ministry called Good Grief! that will let those among us who 

have lost loved ones process grief in positive ways through mutual support 

and encouragement.  An emphasis for those who have been widowed will 

occur through Widow’s Walk in which those who have lost spouses can min-

ister to one another and help couples prepare for that day. 

How about CYC in Pigeon Forge, Tennessee this February 25-27?  Not just 

for youth, how could this encourage you or others you know in their relation-

ship with Christ? 

What other events and programs will you use as opportunities for the gospel 
with those who are in your unique sphere of influence?  This could be an 
amazing new year ahead! 
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Justin Gadowski (friend of Mark and Terry Lamp) 
had pneumonia and now has covid as well as 
blood clots and his organs are failing. He has 
2 small children.  

Brenda Rote ( Lydia Sweeny’s sister) is having 
health struggles, please keep her and her fam-
ily in your prayers 

Betty moore (sister in law of jack and Judy Beck-
ett) passed away. Please keep the family in 
your prayers 

Jackie Cassidy (Olivia’s great grandmother) is in 
the hospital and is not doing well. Please keep 
the family in your prayers.  

James English (friend of Mark Butterfield) has 
covid and has taken a turn for the worse and 
was put on a ventilator. Please keep him in 
your prayers 

Julie Garner Moser has covid but is improving. 
Please keep her in your prayers.  

Curtis Malone ( Angie Newberry’s brother in law) 
has covid. Please keep him in your prayers.  

Ginny Moss had a pacemaker put in on Dec.28th 
but was released on the 29th.  Please keep the 
family in your prayers.  

Judy Beckett will have a toe removed on Jan.12th 
due to diabetes. Please keep her in your pray-
ers 

James king is not doing well. Please keep him in 
your prayers 

Matthew James has covid. Please keep him in 
your prayers 

Jeff Homer ( friend of Sabrina Fairbanks-Simms)
passed away Dec. 29th from covid. Please 
keep the family in your prayers.  

 

 

Jan. 2nd 

Randy Craig 

Anita Miller 

Jan. 4th 

Sarah Shuman 

Jan. 6th 

Troy Miller 

Don Swisher 

Jan. 7th 

Happy Anniversary 

Troy & Anita Miller 

 Judy Beckett (Thinking of You) 

 Debbie Haney (Get Well Soon) 

 James King (Thinking of You) 

 Jody Boone (Thinking of You) 

 Rod Goddard (Thinking of You) 

 Kim James ( Thinking of You) 

 Lydia Sweeny (Thinking of You) 

 Cassie Homer & family (Thinking of 
You) 

 
These can be left in the blue wire basket 

by the Deacon’s desk. We will take care of 
the mailing. There are extra cards at the 

desk for your use.- Alice Hale 

Please Send Cards 

From the Goddard family: Dear brethren, Thank you so very 

much for the prayers, basket, cards, money, flowers and your 

love during our walk through the valley.  

From the Boone family: Thank you for all the beautiful ex-

pressions of love and comfort you have given us. The pray-

ers, food, calls, flowers, and cards that my sisters and 

brothers in Christ have provided were very touching. During 

a time like this we realize how much our friends and family 

really mean to us. Your expression of sympathy will always 

be remembered.  
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• The Area Wide Worship will be held at the Lubeck Church of Christ 
on Sun. January 16th. Service begins at 3:00pm 

• We encourage all to be a part of the Centennial Committee. See 
Doug about joining the committee. There will be a memory meeting 
on Jan. 13th. 

• There will be a work day here at the building on Sat. Jan. 29th  at 
11am.  

• There will be a singing service for both AM and PM services on Jan. 
30th.  

• Friday, Jan. 21st there will be a day trip to the stop nine Church of 
Christ for a brain storm session. Sign up sheet will be on the bulletin 
board  

• The Elder– Deacon meeting will be Mon. Jan. 3rd at 7pm in the 
MPR. All are welcome and encouraged to attend.  

 

For this week’s donations to the pantry: 

1. Tuna (Jan. 2nd—Jan. 9th) 

2. Mac and Cheese ( Jan. 2nd— Jan. 9th) 

For the following week, The pantry can use: 

1. Spaghetti (Jan. 9th—Jan. 16th) 

2. Spaghetti sauce (Jan. 9th—Jan. 16th) 

Please drop off all donations to room 2. We 

appreciate your donations to better serve the 

kingdom! 



Sunday, January 2, 2022 10:30 AM 

TODAY’S WORSHIP SERVICE 

Opening Song: #618 “Sweet Hour of Prayer 

Prayer: Ted Cramer 

Song Leader: Jay Houser 

Song after prayer:  #602 “ Sweet By and 

By” (vs 1&3) 

Song before communion: #645 “The Old 

Rugged Cross” (vs 1,3&4) 

Lord’s Supper: Doug Kashorek 

Song before lesson: #601 “Sweeter Than 

All”  (vs 1,2&4) 

Scripture Reading: Jeff Poling                             

Philippians 2: 20– 22                    

Sermon: “ A Kindred Spirit”    

Philippians 2:19– 30               

Speaker: Mike Moss 

Invitation song: “ Hark! The Gentle Voice” 

Announcements & Closing Prayer:  

Tim Kirl 

Sunday, January 2, 2022 6:00 PM 

EVENING SERVICE 

“Redeemed” 

Scripture: Romans 4: 7-8 

Speaker: Doug Kashorek 

Attendance and Contribution Week of  
12/26/2021 

Sunday AM Bible Study: 69 

Sunday AM Worship: 108 

Sunday PM Worship: 40 

Wednesday Bible Study: 60 

Contribution & Year End : $4313.51 . YEC: $6243.30 

THOSE IN OUR PRAYERS 

Our Long Term Care 
Residents:  
Edna Cain   

(The Willows Rm 115) 
Lola Hitzel 

(Wyngate Rm 159) 
Eva Leonhart 

(Worthington 27B) 
Peggy Smith  

(Edgewood Manor of  
Lucasville Rm 607) 

Our Military: 
Chris & Melanie Depuy 

U.S. Air Force  (son of  
Jeff & Julie Depuy) 

Brad & Amber Gibbs 
U.S. Navy  

(grandson of  
Kelly & Genny Gibbs) 

Chad Williamson 
U.S. Marines (grandson of 

Pat Williamson) 
Anthony Worst 

U.S. Marines (nephew of 
Michelle Hershman) 

Our Homebound: 
Don Bibbee | Ron & Jo Kress | Laura Menear 

Helen Sweeney| Pat Williamson 

Privileged to Serve 

 1/9/2022 1/16/2022 

Song Leader John Eckhart Jay Houser 

Prayer Mike Moss Tim Kirl 

Table Speaker Jay Houser Jim Shuman 

Read Scripture Gary Grimm Ted Cramer 

Speaker Doug Kashorek Mike Moss 

Closing Prayer Terry Garner Joe Carrico 

 Evening Services 

Song Leader Doug Kashorek Jay Houser 

Prayer Dan Mincks Kelly Gibbs 

Read Scripture Ron Grizzard Jim Hall 

Speaker Mike Moss Doug Kashorek 

Communion John Garner Jerry Lemley 

Closing Prayer Terry Garner Joe Carrico 


